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Teacher Update Number 13 – September 9th 2009 
 
In this issue: 

• Seminar 5 Challenges 
• Seminar 6 
• Student lists – a further reminder  

 
Seminar 5  Challenges   BACK TO TOP 

We were pleased to see some in-depth answers and discussion around seminar 5.  A huge thank you to 
Rosemary Bellamy, ex Biology teacher from Epsom Girls’ Grammar School and now teaching in the 
undergraduate programmes in biology at the University of Auckland for her insightful responses to the 
students.  This is further confirmation of the value of partnerships between secondary teachers and 
scientists when it comes to education. 
Please remember that if you are having problems writing to the wiki you are welcome to either call or 
email Anna Lehmann ligginsinfo@auckland.ac.nz or email Anna your schools contribution and she will 
put them up on the wiki for you.  

 
Seminar 6   BACK TO TOP 
We hope you are all are looking forward to seminar 6 tomorrow.  The seminar will link directly into 
genetics concepts as well as demonstrate the array of opportunity in science.   
A note to those of you who are promoting science to Māori students in your communities - this 
seminar is set within the context of Māori Health and will bring together the contribution of a whanau, 
clinicians and scientists.  A profile of Ariana and Waiora is available on the wiki.  Patricia’s will be up 
shortly.   
We will provide a set of high quality diagrams to assist you in your school workshop following the 
seminar.  
 

Student Lists BACK TO TOP 
A reminder that if you would like your students to be sent the student updates directly via email, 
please send an excel spreadsheet list of students to ligginsinfo@auckland.ac.nz using the following 
format:  surname |  Name |email 
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